## HAGGERTY → MUSEUM OF ART at Marquette University



**Education** NEWS



This week fifteen members of the Marquette University Retiree Association (MURA) stopped by the museum to tour the current exhibitions, open through May 31. Dr. Steven Millen Taylor, Professor Emeritus of French and Executive Director of MURA, initiated the tour as part of the MURA spring meeting. Dr. Taylor worked closely with the museum throughout his teaching career at Marquette and continues to be involved through his work on the Haggerty's <u>Faculty Advisory Committee</u>.

MURA is an organization formed to keep former faculty and staff in touch with the University and with each other. For more information, contact Dr. Steven Millen Taylor at <a href="mailto:steven.taylor@marquette.edu">steven.taylor@marquette.edu</a>.



## follow on Twitter | like on Facebook | forward to a friend

Copyright © 2015 Marquette University, All rights reserved.
Our mailing address is:
Marquette University
Haggerty Museum of Art
P. O. Box 1881

Milwaukee, WI 53201-1881

Add us to your address book

unsubscribe from this list | update subscription preferences | view online